
 

Memorandum 
 
Memorandum No: 24-148 
 
Date: October 15, 2024 
 
To: Honorable Mayor, Vice Mayor, and Commissioners  
 
From: Susan Grant, Acting City Manager 
 
Re: UPDATE: Broward Metropolitan Planning Organization Safe Streets for All 

Grant Public Meetings  
 
 
This memorandum is an update to Commission Memo 24-138 Broward Metropolitan 
Planning Organization Safe Streets for All Grant Public Meetings, issued on September 
24, 2024.  Due to the inclement weather during the week of October 7, 2024 the Broward 
Metropolitan Planning Organization rescheduled two of the public meetings related to the 
Broward Safety Action Plan.   
 
Below are the two corridor segments located in Fort Lauderdale that have been 
rescheduled.  
 
Date and Time Corridor Meeting Location 
Wednesday, 10/16 
6:00 – 7:30pm 

US 441/State Road 7 
(Sunrise Boulevard to Davie 
Boulevard) 

Jim Ward Community Center 
301 NW 46th Avenue 
Plantation, FL 

Wednesday, 10/23 
6:00 – 7:30pm 
 

East Broward Boulevard 
(I-95 to FEC Tracks) 

Fort Lauderdale Women’s Club 
20 South Andrews Avenue 
Fort Lauderdale, FL 

 
For additional information, please contact Milos Majstorovic, MSCE, P.E., Acting Director 
of Transportation and Mobility at 954-828-5216 or mmajstorovic@fortlauderdale.gov  
 
c:  Anthony G. Fajardo, Assistant City Manager 
 Laura Reece, Acting Assistant City Manager 
 Ben Rogers, Acting Assistant City Manager 
         Christoper Cooper, Acting Assistant City Manager 
 Thomas J. Ansbro, City Attorney 
 David R. Soloman, City Clerk 
 Patrick Reilly, City Auditor 
 Department Directors 
 CMO Managers 
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